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            “When you are kind to others, it not only changes you, it changes the world”            
                                                       Harold Kushner 

 
 

 
      

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

                        
  

Dear Parents, 

It’s fantastic to visit classes and see these filled with many students now 
at school! 

Thank you to families who are contacting the school when their children 
are absent, it certainly makes it easier when we know and understand 
the reason for this. Currently our term 3 whole school attendance sits at 
80%, but we still have a way to go to reach our 90% goal.  Let’s keep 
working on building regular attendance habits, so that our children get 
the best opportunity to do well at school. 

Support Staff Week 
Next week we celebrate Support Staff Week in which we recognise our 
awesome School Services Officers (SSOs), Aboriginal Community 
Education Officers (ACEO’s) and Preschool Educators. We could not 
function without them and everything they do helps support your children 
in improving all aspects of their school life. So help us recognise our 
support staff by encouraging your child to thank those who have helped 
them this year. 

Parent Survey 
Each year we ask you to provide your perspective about how you think 
our school is performing, what you think we are doing well and where 
you think we need to improve, by completing a survey. If you haven’t 
already done so, we invite you to complete this by using the QR code. 
The survey takes 10 minutes to complete and 
gives a broad picture of how parents  
engage with the school. Your answers will  
not identify you or your child. Only collated  
feedback will be provided to our school.  
Information collected will inform  
school planning and activities at the school.  
The survey closes 5pm Sunday 28 August. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Anna Nayda  

 
 

 
 
 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

WEEK 9 

FRIDAY 
23rd SEPTEMBER 

 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 
AND ASSEMBLY 

WEEK 5 

TUESDAY 
28th AUGUST  

10.00 AM 
 

 

 

FAMILY NIGHT 

WEEK 9 

THURSDAY 
22nd SEPTEMBER 

 

 
 

FATHERS DAY STALL 

WEEK 6 

FRIDAY 
2nd SEPTEMBER 

 

STUDENT FREE DAYS 

WEEK 7 
MONDAY, 5 SEPTEMBER 

WEEK 10 
MONDAY, 26 SEPTEMBER 

https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.allhere.com/attendance-matters-even-more-for-remote-learning/&ved=2ahUKEwj3w_nFtOX4AhX_wzgGHTuXCnoQqoUBegQIBRAB&usg=AOvVaw1U8dL4qG4tixk6AoTQ_9S5


 

 

 

 

    FROM THE 
 
 
 
Welcome to Hun’nee Rose, Savannah, Aaron & 
Denzel who have shown great leadership skills in 
becoming Library Monitors for the remainder of 
Term 3. 
They are learning how to navigate the library 
system so if you see them in the library be sure 
to give them a pat on the back for a job well 
done! 

 

 

ROOM 1 
 AS Kasey Dodd – Always on task & achieving work at a high standard 
 AS Jackson Tuip – Always on task & achieving work at a high standard 
 R Denzel Nayda – Calling out less in class & showing greater persistence 
ROOM 2 
 AS Emma Coleman-Hateley – Showing all play is the way values 
 AS Seth Drechsler – For being a role model 
 R Declan Lodge – For improving his attendance and school work 
ROOM 3 
 AS Ella Surman – Being focused in all learning areas 
 AS Reese Butler – Always being kind to others 
 R Harlin Lodge – For coming to school 12/13 days and trying his best 

with learning 
ROOM 4 
 AS Ryleigh Case – improved participation in class 
 AS Frankie Brown – participation in play is the way values 
 R Quorlesha Johnson – Improved attendance and participation in all 

learning 
ROOM 12 
 AS Charley Whitaker – For always pursuing her personal best and 

participating in all learning 
 AS Robert Soutar – For always pursuing his personal best and 

participating in all learning 
 R Aaliyah Hull-Grandile – Improving her work ethic in phonics and taking 

responsibility for her homework 
ROOM 18 
 AS Evelyn Jenkins – It takes great strength to be sensible 
 AS Sophie Tuip – Always treats others as she would like to be treated 
 R Macarius Haines-Harris – Improved focus towards learning 
ROOM 19 
 AS Jassiah Sailor – Being a kind friend and treating others how he would 

like to be treated 
 AS Ailya Marks – Pursuing her personal best, even when it seems hard 
 R Paityn Preston – Being brave and participating even when it can be 

overwhelming 

Wellbeing Leader – Ange McAuliffe

Students are selected by their teacher and peers to 

participate in some free time to acknowledge the 

great work they have been doing. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=http://clipart-library.com/clipart/newspaper-clip-art-58.htm&ved=2ahUKEwjsuNS2w-_2AhVGRmwGHVuZA_MQqoUBegQIExAB&usg=AOvVaw0xUj5E9yYC0pgRzxL6scao
https://www.google.com.au/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://cliparting.com/library-clipart/&ved=2ahUKEwjsuNS2w-_2AhVGRmwGHVuZA_MQqoUBegQIARAB&usg=AOvVaw2eMNJuq2FefQEErPyVILq7


 

We are collecting bread bags as part of 
‘Wonder Recycling Rewards for Schools’ 

Please hold onto your bread bags and send 
them in with your kids. 

 

 
 

 

This week, we are participating in 
National Science Week with 
lunch-time science activities. 
Students always enjoy science 
with Mrs Reid and I am sure 
they are all looking forward 
to what is in store for them in 
terms 3 and 4 this year! 

 

Year 6 2023 High School Enrolment Offers: 

Our year 6 students will soon receive enrolment offers for secondary school in 2023. Not all 
schools will send their enrolment offers at the same time, but they will be sent as close as possible 
to 12 August 2022. Most families will receive their offer via email. If you have not received 
your enrolment offer from your secondary school, please check your junk folder for an email 
from education.noreply@sa.gov.au 

If you did not provide an email address with your Registration of Interest form, your enrolment 
offer will be sent in the mail. If your enrolment offer has not arrived by 19 August, please 
contact the front office on 8642 5866 so we can follow up with the secondary school on your 
behalf. 

If you need support to accept your enrolment offer, it is best to contact your allocated secondary 
school and they can step you through the process. 

 

Book Week 2022: Dreaming with eyes open... 

Each year Children’s Book Council of Australia brings children and books together celebrating 
Book Week. During this time we celebrate Australian children’s literature. 

We will be holding a book parade on Tuesday 28th August. Students are invited to dress up 
as their favourite book character and participate in our parade starting from 10.00 AM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EARLY PICKUP REMINDER! 
Please remember when picking up 

your child for early dismissal to sign 
them out through the front office. 

MEDICATION REMINDER 

If you have received a message 

regarding your child’s medication, 

please action as soon as possible. 

13–21 August 2022 Australia-wide 

file:///C:/Users/1529731/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/J1CRPRYR/education.noreply@sa.gov.au


 

This term, students in Rooms 3 & 4 have started looking at Design and Technologies and 

making strong structures. They have learnt about different materials and shapes used in 

building design. In small groups, students then were given a design challenge. They had 

limited resources to try and make the tallest, freestanding structure. Before they started the 

building process, they had to work with their group to brainstorm and sketch out designs. 

This week we have started the building process. Next week, we will be finishing their builds 

and testing to see how strong they are using a shake table (earthquake simulation).  

 
 


